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CPCC?to hold annual Christmas party

	The Caledon Parent-Child Centre/Ontario Early Years Centre (CPCC/OEYC) is gearing up for their annual children's Christmas

party.

It will be next Saturday (Nov. 26) from 9:30 to 11:30 a.m. This favourite holiday event for families with children up to six years of

age will be held at the Albion-Bolton Community Centre in the auditorium.

CPCC is delighted to report that Silcotech North America will once again be supporting the event, which will feature a musical

performance by popular children's performer Lenny Graf of Treehouse TV, as well as a special visit from Santa Claus.

New this year, the party will feature a Letter to Santa station where children attending can write a letter or mail one they brought

from home, as well as a special craft that Santa's reindeer will love. A delicious light snack and door prizes are included in the ticket

price as well. Face painting is also being offered again this year, for a small fee.

Tickets to the CPCC Children's Christmas Party are available in advance only, at a cost of $8 for adults and children (babies younger

than 12 months are free). People are asked not to bring  strollers.

This event sells out quickly, so be sure to get tickets early. Tickets may be purchased at the Caledon Parent-Child Centre. For more

information, call CPCC/OEYC at 905-857-0090 or visit www.cp-cc.org

CPCC is a non-profit community service organization that provides support, resources, and education that strengthen families and

promote the optimal development of children. Parents and caregivers with young children can access a variety of free child

development programs, family support services and helpful information on parenting.
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